5 July 2018

The Director

Super Builders Co. Ltd
33b Avenue Victoria
Quatre Bornes

Dear Sir

Construction of Covered Drains within the Township of Vacoas Phoenix

Please refer to the agreement entered into between the Council and your company on 29
August 2017 and to the correspondences addressed to your company in respect of the above.

I wish to inform you that although you were informed of several shortcomings in the
execution of your contract, you have failed to falfil your contractual obligations towards the
Counceil, thus causing the Council to suffer prejudice.

Accordingly, the Council has decided to exciude your company from any forthcoming
procurement exercise for a period of six months from the date of this letter pursuant to
Section 35(1A)(a) of the Public Procurement Act (PPA) 2006.

Yours faithfully
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R. GANGADEE
Chief Executive

Copy to: Th
Pr. PR
Ministry of Finance & Economic Development
8th Floor, Emmaruel Anquetil Building
Port Louis

All correspondence should be addressed fo the Chief Executive

Town Hall, St. Paul Avenue, Vacoas - Tel: 696 2975/76/77 - Fax: 696 4668
Email: mevp@mail.la.govmu.org



